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Wednesday 27th November 2024  
Dear Parents/ Carers,                           

KS2 Christmas Singalong - Monday 16th December 2024 

 

We are writing to invite parents to come and join us as we celebrate at our Christmas Carol service here at Loxdale Primary 

School. We will be holding three performances, two in the morning and one in the afternoon, each performance will be exactly the 

same. 

The 9:15 – 10:15am performance will be for Year 3 parents. 

The 11:00 – 12:00pm performance will be for Year 4 parents. 

The afternoon performance will be 2:30 – 3:30pm for Year 5 & 6 parents. 

 

We are allocating 2 free tickets per family and you will be invited to your youngest child’s performance time, where you will see 

all your children as all children in Years 3-6 will be performing in all 3 performances. This year, tickets will be issued per family 

via the Arbor app, we will not be allocating any further tickets after the initial distribution. This is a ticketed event due to 

limited space and fire regulations. It is essential that parents/carers bring tickets to the performance-no one will be 

admitted without a ticket – EVEN BABIES. Tickets will be sent out to parents on Tuesday 10th November via the Arbor 

app.  
 

In this modern day, school is working with numerous blended families. We will be issuing tickets to the primary guardian named on 

your Arbor app. Please can we respectfully ask that tickets are shared initially between primary carers before being shared with 

wider family members and/or other partners to avoid any issues or upset. Throughout the year, each class also performs a class 

assembly where we do not limit the number of tickets for you to bring other family members if you wish.  
 

Younger siblings (who do not attend Loxdale) will be allowed to our show. However, for them to attend, they will also be required 

to have a ticket, which will count as one of your allocated tickets even babies. Please can we ask that, as our performers are 

young and only have small voices, you are mindful of the noise younger ones may make. Thank you for your support with this.  
 

Please can we ask that you arrive with all of your party together, with the person who has been issued the tickets (primary 

guardian) with the in- app message ready to show members of staff. This will ensure a smooth start to our performance. 

Pushchairs/prams will not be permitted into the hall, babies and young children will need to be taken out of their pushchair to 

enter. Pushchairs will be stored safely.  
 

We will be holding a small raffle on the door at each performance, if you are able to help and support us by purchasing a raffle 

ticket, we would be very grateful. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

P Scott 

   
Mrs P Scott  
Head teacher 


